
 

 

 

 

Planning for Greater Depth 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Run across the academic year, participants will have an opportunity to work collaboratively 

to understand, co-create materials and then develop practice back in school.  

Audience: This project is aimed at schools that are implementing a Teaching for Mastery 

(TfM) approach to their mathematics lessons.  It is recommended for schools who have 

previously been involved in a Teaching for Mastery Work Group or TRG with a Mastery 

Specialist.  We have one place available per school and applicants should be a class based 

teacher who was not directly involved within the TRG.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Location: Chesterton Primary School, Dagnall Street, London, SW11 5DT 

Work Group Lead: Priya Rawal 

Cost: FREE 

 

Teaching for Mastery 

 

Day 1: 8th March 2019 (13.30 -15.30) 

 

 Day 2:  26th March 2019 (09.30 -15.30) 

  

 Day 3:  26th April 2019 (13.30 -15.30) 

 

Contact Hub Administrator Lesley Dibbens:   

admin@londonsouthwestmathshub.co.uk 

to express an interest in participating 

in this Work Group 
 

Teachers will develop their 

understanding of what working ‘at the 

expected standard’ and ‘at greater 

depth’ might look like within a mastery 

context and how this could be 

evidenced.  They will develop skills in 

providing children with opportunities to 

work at greater depth.  

 

In between the sessions, participants are expected 

to develop their own practice around providing high 

quality assessment opportunities, especially those 

for children to work at greater depth. They will be 

focused on collecting evidence and exemplar 

material in their own school and will keep a 

reflective journal. The project lead will visit some of 

the project schools to support and evaluate practice 

 


